
 

From: Tsukasa Fukuyama <lucipte5@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Sep 2, 2014 at 3:28 AM 
Subject: Request For Your Legal Representation 
To: [BC lawyer] 
 
 
Dear [BC lawyer], 
 
This is an official request for legal representation on behalf of Luci 
Pte. Ltd. We are a Electrical Fittings company with principal business 
in electrical fittings and lighting. 
 
We are presently incapacitated due to international legal boundaries 
to exert pressure on our delinquent customers and we request for your 
services accordingly. We got your contact information from the Online 
Lawyers Directory as a result of our search for a reliable law firm or 
lawyer to provide legal services as requested. 
 
After a careful review of your profile as well as your qualification 
and experience, we are of the opinion that you are capable and 
qualified to provide the legal services as requested. 
 
On behalf of Luci Pte. Ltd, Please accept my sincerest appreciation in 
advance for your willingness to render your services as we look 
forward to your prompt response to our request. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tsukasa Fukuyama 
Luci Pte. Ltd. 
Hong Kong Marketing Office 
Room 1801, 18/F, Kwai Hung Holdings Centre, 
89 King's Road, North Point,Hong Kong 
 
 


